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Dear Kiersten,
 
I hope this email finds you well, I am hereby resigning from the DIACAC committee.
 
Please accepts this as an official note of my resignation.
 
Since April 2021, I am going through a very hard time that requires my full attention and effort to
pass it, so many things come together making me unable to dedicate the required effort and
attention to my membership DIACAC responsibilities.
 
I was honored to serve on DIACAC committee since 2021, I have learned a lot from that experience
and I had the chance to meet and work with wonderful people, this positive experience will be
always a shining example in my career.
 
I wish the best to you and to the DIACAC  members.
 
Respectfully
 
Hetham Karky
 
 

   Hetham  Karky, PhD.
                               Executive Director
Rights and Responsibilities Awareness Initiative
  201 King St, London, ON N6A 1C9
  +1 (519) 694-1041
   www.rrlondon.ca
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